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“Adventures of the Old West”’

MEMORANDUM
TO: Angela Bates
FROM: Jesse Sublett, Story Editor and Associate Producer
DATE: November 29, 1993

SUBJECT: ‘‘Pioneers in the Promised Land”™

Greetings, Angela. I’ve got a rewritten script here that I'd like you to read. This is the
version that has been recorded by our narrator, Kris Kristofferson. I made quite a few

changes before it was recorded and you’ll find that we have more quotes from Williana
Hickman now.

Could you please look this over and get back to me right away? Our last recording
session with Kristofferson takes place on Monday December 6. So if you find anything

that’s troubling, we’d need to hear from you by Friday (December 3) at the latest. I hope
you like it.

E‘Thanks again for your help.
\
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